
NOTICE 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Bloomington City Council will hold a public hearing 
regarding the proposed Text Amendment to Chapter 1 of the City Code Relating to Ordinance 
Enforcement Through Administrative Adjudication. 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held upon said Petition on Monday, 
November 24, 2014 at 5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 109 E. Olive St., 
Bloomington, Illinois, at which time all interested persons may present their views upon such 
matters pertaining thereto.   
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and other applicable federal and state 
laws, the hearing will be accessible to individuals with disabilities.  Persons requiring auxiliary 
aids and services should contact the City Clerk, preferably no later than five days before the 
hearing.   
 
The City Clerk may be contacted either by letter at 109 E. Olive St., Bloomington, IL  61701, or 
by telephone at 309/434 - 2240.  The City Hall is equipped with a text telephone (TDD) that may 
also be reached by dialing 309/829 - 5115. 
 
 
       ___________________________ 
       Tracey Covert 
       City Clerk 
 
Published: November 19, 2014 
 


